
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with the Sunday Call Out: 

• Our website is full of useful and up-to-date information!  Please refer to the parent’s page, 
calendar, and Warrior Announcements for the latest news! 

• Thank you to all the students and families for a continued great start to the school year.  A 
reminder about dress code, shirts must be long enough to cover the midriff and allow for 
movement, shoes must have a back on them, and if you choose to wear leggings the top 
must cover to mid-thigh.  Thank you for your continued support of our fundamental policies 
and expectations. 

• Rho Kappa (the Social Studies Honor Society) will have a meeting for returning members on 
Wednesday, September 4th after school in Portable 13 to hold elections of new officers. 
Applications for new members can be found on the school website and are to be turned in 
to Portable 13. 

• Best Buddies will have their first lunch meeting on September 6th during both lunches.  To 
get all the updated information, please join the Remind Text 81010 with @4ekbkf2. 

• There will be a brief meeting for all girls interested in trying out for the JV & Varsity soccer 
teams in the Media Center from 2:00 - 2:20 on Thursday, September 12th. Our JV & Varsity 
coaches will be there and go over how tryouts work, the dates, and being cleared for 
participation. 

• For those interested in joining the Wrestling team, there will be a brief informational meeting 
on Wednesday, September 4th at 2:00pm in the cafeteria.  If you cannot attend, please see 
Coach Smalley in the gym for information. 

• Parents we are only 3 weeks into the school year and already have many outstanding lunch 
balances. Please fill out the lunch application or put money on your student’s account. 

• Are you interested in joining SAVE club? Would you like to find out more about what SAVE 
club is all about? Come join us at our first meeting is this Wednesday September 4th at 2:10 
in room 167.  

• Our first Booster meeting of the year will be taking place Tuesday, September 3rd at 7pm. 
Start in the cafeteria to get your meeting card.  Each family has one card.  If you students are 
not together, have the teachers staple the cards. 

• A junior class meeting will be held Wednesday, Sept 4th at 2pm in room 209! 

• National Science Honors society applications are still open and close Friday 9/6 @11:45 
pm.  QR codes are posted around the school & links are available on the school website & 
school Facebook page. 

• Picture day for grades 9 through 11 is September 18th. There is an order form on the school 
site under Warrior Announcements, but students will receive an order form in English class 
about a week beforehand. 



• Anyone graduating in the class of 2025 must have a senior portrait taken by Leonards. There 
is a sign up under Warrior Announcements on the school site for the final day on campus, 
September 12th. 

• JV football will be playing Wednesday night at St. Pete High School, kick off is 7pm. 

• Varsity football is Home this Thursday with a 7:30 kickoff vs. Tarpon.  The theme of the 
evening is red, white, and blue. 

• The warrior Pride band will be running the concession stand at the game on Thursday night. 
Chick-fil-A sandwiches will be back along with hot dogs and hamburgers. We will also be 
introducing a new item cheese nachos. We look forward to serving you!  

• Chess Club will meet on Wednesday, September 4th in room #170, Chef Fitzpatrick’s class. 

• Attention all current and prospective Interact Members, there is no meeting scheduled for 
this week.  Our next meeting will be held on Friday, September 13th. 

• Debate team, The September 21st tournament at Academy of the Holy Names is coming up 
soon.  If you would like to compete, observe, or are a parent that would like to learn how to 
be a judge.  Please reach out to Mr. Yarbrough in portable 6 by September 5th.  

• The Travel Club will be holding the final informational meeting for parents who are 
interested in signing up their Osceola Student for the 2025 Summer Europe trip to Berlin, 
Prague, Krakow, Budapest, and Vienna.  There are only 9 spots left on the trip.  The meeting 
will take place in Mr. Clay’s room, room 207, at 6:00 PM before the PTSA meeting on 
September 26th.  Please RSVP at the link in the accompanying email if you plan to attend the 
meeting https://bit.ly/4dzRBN7 . 

• Junior and Senior Tribe shirts are on sale now! The online store will close next Sunday, 
September 8 at midnight! This is the ONE and ONLY time to get your tribe 
shirts! https://ohsjuniorsenior24.itemorder.com/ 

• Our first FAST ELA assessment will be taking place on Wednesday, September 11th, student 
and families, more information about testing locations will be coming out soon. 

Enjoy the remainder of your Labor Day weekend, stay safe, and We are Osceola, Home of Academic 
Success, and Warrior P.R.I.D.E. 
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